
  
 

B4RN can access government grant funding to upgrade small and medium 
sized businesses to a gigabit full-fibre internet connection. 

 
B4RN is pleased to announce that we are a registered supplier on the Project Gigabit voucher scheme which is provided by 
the Department for Science, Innovation and Technology (DSIT) and Building Digital UK (BDUK). This scheme helps local 
business upgrade their Internet to 1000Mbps (1Gbps). 

Fibre-based connections offer faster, more reliable Internet connectivity, and a reliable connection is now essential for 
businesses today - for those agricultural businesses such as farms wanting to record their live stock movements and 
complete Single Farm Payments, or businesses wanting to connect to the Cloud and increase productivity and future-proof 
ready for the digital challenges of tomorrow. 

The scheme helps to cover some of the costs of getting B4RN to your door. The funding is to assist with the costs of 
installing the service and cannot be used towards the monthly service charges. 
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What Happens Next? 

• We will request the voucher through the BDUK Portal prior to your connection being installed. 

• You will get an email from BDUK asking for you to confirm that you are happy to go ahead, this must be validated within 
28 days or the voucher will be automatically cancelled. 

• The work within your property boundary is either completed by B4RN, a contractor, or your local group. 

• We work to get you live and connected to B4RN. 

• Once your service is live BDUK will email you again for you to confirm that you have live service. 

• Please ensure you confirm to BDUK that you have live service by clicking their email link, otherwise B4RN will not 
receive the funding to cover the costs of connecting you. B4RN will temporarily disconnect you if you do not click the 
link within 14 days of receiving the email from BDUK. 

• Once confirmed, BDUK pay the voucher value to B4RN. 
 

All businesses which successfully apply will have their connection fee (worth £60) waived. 
 

For more about how your business can benefit from the Project Gigabit voucher scheme contact B4RN: 

tel: 01524 555887 email: vouchers@b4rn.org.uk web: b4rn.org.uk 
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